
In light of current CDC guidelines, declining COVID/Omicron infection rates, and 

policies of other churches of like size in our District, on Sunday, March 20, 2022 

our recommended mask policy will be relaxed. We ask all who worship with us to 

make their own informed decision based on what their judgement of is best for 

their own health and that of those around them.  

At the same time, we encourage everyone to continue best public health policies, 

for example, frequent hand washing, sanitizing and maintaining reasonable social 

distancing where possible. Finally, as we have throughout the past 2 years, we 

encourage everyone to be respectful and supportive of the decisions of others. By 

God’s grace, may we step faithfully into the future of St Paul together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


